
N O T I C E 

 

 The Houston County Commission will hold a Work Session on Monday, June 15, 2020, at 8:00 

a.m., to discuss Sheriff Department staffing. 

 

The meeting will be held in the 6th Floor Conference Room which is located in the Houston County 

Administration Building at 462 North Oates Street. 
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